
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

Discussion Item: 

 

This agenda item should allow for discussion related to the proposed 19-20 budget.    

You have had the opportunity to look over the preliminary budgets we’ve presented for the last 

couple of months.  Of course, a few things have changed over the course of the summer, which is 

normal.   

Mr. Wood should be present at the meeting to help explain the proposed budget and answer any 

questions you may have, as needed.     

 

There is no need for action on this item.     


